
 

 

 
 
 
 
March 11, 2024 
 
 

 
The Wadleigh Memorial Library Board of Trustees hereby supports the Downtown 
Improvement Project in Milford, NH.  We understand there will be additional changes to 
the plan before implementation which will be vetted by the Board of Selectman as well 
as the Library Trustees, as this project includes the Library parking lot. 
  
While we know the plan continues to evolve and the ADA compliant spaces may need to 
be relocated, we have received assurance that the final plan will contain the required 
number of ADA compliant spaces for the Library parking lot and ADA compliant access 
to the building. 
  
Signed, 
  
Wadleigh Memorial Library Board of Trustees 

 
Kathryn Parenti, Chair 
Lynn Coakley, Treasurer 
Janet Hromjak, Secretary 
John Yule 
Jennifer O’Brien Trafficante 
Jennifer Siegrist 
Tracy Swisher 
Shirley Wilson, Alternate 
Chris Costantino, Alterate 
 
 


